
 
 
We, the undersigned residents of Nova Scotia, are calling on the 
Government of Nova Scotia to legally protect and preserve Eisner Cove 
Wetland also known as the Southdale Future Growth Node or 
the Southdale Lands. 

• Wetlands are critical now and for our future. They purify our air, clean 
our water supplies, and reduce the impacts of climate change. 

• Eisner Cove Wetland is the last untouched wetland area in the HRM urban core.  It is home to 
many species of plants, birds and animals. 

• Wetlands rely on their surrounding forest protection to remain healthy. The proposed 
developments at the Southdale Future Growth Node will destroy the wetland. 

• Disturbing the Eisner Cove Wetland will release enormous amounts of stored carbon into the 
air in the form of greenhouse gases, and will reduce our ability to store carbon in the future.  

• Housing is necessary, but HRM has more appropriate locations for housing developments.  

We know better. It’s time we do better! 
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Protect Eisner Cove Wetland in Dartmouth! 
Protect Our Southdale Wetland Society  
(nr. 4394815) 
22 clement St, Dartmouth B2Y 2B9  
email: saveeisnercovewetland@gmail.com 
March 28, 2022 
 


